
Lettre de recommandation 

To Whom It May Concern, 

I am pleased to recommend S U Farooq, who was a student in 

MBA International Business Management Specialisation at ISTEC 

Business School. Farooq was a serious student during the academic year, 

and I have no hesitation in recommending him for admission to any future 

projects. 

During his time in my course, Farooq displayed his skills in 

critical thinking, problem-solving, and communication. He consistently 

demonstrated a high level of professionalism and intellectual curiosity, 

actively engaging in class discussions and demonstrating a deep 

understanding of complex business concepts. 

S U Farooq's final project, which focused on analyzing the 

international expansion strategies of a multinational corporation, was a 

standout piece of work. He exhibited a keen understanding of the 

challenges faced by companies operating in global markets and was able 

to provide insightful recommendations for improving the corporation's 

international business operations. 

Farooq has ability to work with others. He was always willing to 

help his classmates, actively participating in group projects, and 

demonstrating strong leadership skills. His collaborative spirit and 

willingness to go the extra mile make him an excellent candidate for any 

team-oriented environment. 

I recommend Mr. S U Farooq for admission to future Projects of 

similar field. He have demonstrated academic abilities, a strong work 

ethic, and a passion for international business. I am confident that Farooq 

will make valuable contributions to your Organisation and the broader 

academic community. 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Anis CHARFI 
Directeur des Programmes MBA 

Professeur de Marketing 
a.charfi@istec.fr 
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